Josephine Kennedy

From: Stuart Huskisson

Sent: 27 May 2011 10:54

To: Josephine Kennedy

Subject: FW: Country Clean Recycling Ltd W0257-01 Request for Additional Information
Hi Jo,

| received the attached e-mail on W0257-01 yesterday.
Please can you issue a letter to notify Country Clean that we agree to their requested extension.

Many thanks,
Stuart

From: Flor Crowley [mailto:flor@corkminiskips.ie]

Sent: 26 May 2011 15:36

To: Stuart Huskisson

Subject: Country Clean Recycling Ltd WO 257-01 Request for Additional Information

Dear Mr. Huskisson &

With regards our telephone conversation today, about the correspondencg we received form the EPA dated 11-April-
2011 requesting additional information for Country Clean Recycling Ltd gfaste license application (WO 257-01),
please note that we have been held up with regards carry out the ’qg%sted odour dispersion modelling assessment.

We therefore would be grateful if you would agree to allowing % Sextension of two weeks beyond the 1% of June to
reply in full to the requested information. \QO &
I trust that this is okay. O X
S
. & &
Kind Regards, {\K\.&\é\o
\ » IR\
Flor Crowley <<00®

&

Flor Crowley |Environmental Healtho&%afety officer|
Country Cledn Recycling t/a Cork Mini Skips | Churchfield Ind Est, Cork]|
Phone: 021 430 0130 Fax: 021 430 8031 4 flor@corkminiskips.ie
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